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My Response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference - B0944 - Inchgarth Road

I believe that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons: -

I regularly use Pitfodels Station Road and wish to express my support for this Planning Application Ref. 181224/PP regarding the Land at Inchgarth Road Cults.

Pitfodels Station Road is dangerous at both ends and often causes tail-backs on the North Deeside Road from both ends. The same could be said for Westerton

Road. Pedestrians and cyclists are also unsafe on all three of the small roads currently used between Inchgarth Road and the Both Deeside Road. I therefore

strongly support the new link road on this site. It will be welcomed by the increasing number of motorists on the three small roads currently used and also by

cyclists and pedestrians wishing to access the Deeside Way. I also approve of the these unsightly fields being used for housing for the elderly and for affordable

housing, both of which are much needed in the area. The and in keeping with the surrounding area. The wildlife corridor will be more accessible to all than the

current overgrown fields.
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